Jillian Raff will be on leave through the end of August. For audit questions, contact Olivia Bernitt, (608) 261-2137, olivia.bernitt@dpi.wi.gov. 

Fiscal Year 2021 Annual Auditor Letter

The annual auditor letter summarizes information on new and updated requirements for 2020-2021 audits of Wisconsin public school districts. Please make sure it is available to all individuals within your firm performing school district audits. 

The annual auditor letter is available at:
https://dpi.wi.gov/sites/default/files/imce/sfs/2021_Auditor_Letter.pdf 

For technical assistance questions regarding audits or their requirements, contact Olivia Bernitt, (608) 261-2137, olivia.bernitt@dpi.wi.gov.  


Q&A from DPI Update Session at WICPA Conference

As promised during the pre-recorded DPI Update Session at the WICPA School District Auditor Conference on May 18, 2021, we have provided answers to the questions posted during the session. The Q&A is available at: 
https://dpi.wi.gov/sites/default/files/imce/sfs/QA_from_DPI_Update_at_WICPA_Conference.pdf 

For additional information on the Q&A, contact Olivia Bernitt, (608) 261-2137, olivia.bernitt@dpi.wi.gov.  
